# AEVIDUM PRESENTATION 2017-2018 7<sup>TH</sup> GRADE CENTER



Aevidum—We've gotyour back!



 Aevidum is a club that was started in the late fall of 2017 here at the 7<sup>th</sup> grade center. Aevidum was created by students in Lancaster County after they lost one of their classmates to suicide. The club is designed to support and encourage students by helping to make Spring-Ford a more welcoming place to all students.

Activities, messaging and club meetings are all centered around the idea of how can we provide a positive environment and bring joy to students who may be going through a tough time

- Mental Health

#### AEVIDUM CONFERENCE IN EASTON



More than 10 middle schools sent representatives to this conference to get background about Aevidum and some of the necessities required to start a club.

This was an all day conference and provided for great bonding among our students.

### THE GREAT KINDNESS CHALLENGE



#### What will you do to spread RAMdom kindness?



SUBMITTED BY ERIN CREW

Members of the Spring-Ford Seventh-Grade Aevidum Club surprised classmates on a recent Monday morning with RAMdom notes of kindness spread throughout the building. Eight students and two advisers recently wrote more than 700 positive notes, then placed each one on lockers, classroom doors and throughout the school office. The Spring-Ford Area School District participated in the The Great Kindness Challenge from Jan. 22-26.

#### APPRECIATION STATION



THE APPRECIATION STATION (CO-MANAGED WITH STUDENT COUNCIL WAS CREATED FOR STUDENTS TO SEND "APPRECIATION **VALENTINES" TO FRIENDS** AND OR STAFF MEMBERS WHO THEY APPRECIATE FOR ANY REASON-BIG OR SMALL.

OVER 600 NOTES OF APPRECIATION WERE GIVEN OUT OVER THE WEEK OF APPRECIATION



## DOOR DECORATING AND HANDS OF SUPPORT







#### STUDENT TESTIMONIALS

Why I said yes to Aevidum
What do I think Aevidum can do for our school
What makes Aevidum a unique club for students to
join?

#### PLANS FOR THE FUTURE

- Rolling this out as a bi-monthly club meeting when all can attend
- Electing officers to take the lead in some of the planning
- End of the year activities to celebrate accomplishments
- Re-launch at the beginning of 2018-2019 school year to capture students looking for something to be a part of